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Tadley School PTA

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 12th March 2013
Present:
Jackie Wood, Melissa Stroud, Kay Meakes, Justine Woods, Caroline Nash, Dan Wirth, Mike Paine, Helen Robinson, Helen McIntyre, Claire Butterworth, Justin Nicel and John Scott. 
1. 
Apologies for absence:
Amanda Davies, Richard Lafford, Lauren Purnell, Jo Baldwin, Clare Hawkins, Zoe Perks, Kelly Brennan, Jim Lees-Smith, Jo Horvath and Kevin Tyler. 
2. 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:

Approved
3.  
Treasurer’s Report
The balance has been paid for the Barn Dance, Insurance and the trolley and laptops. Some payments have been received for Craft fair bookings. There is still the missing invoice for SEN computers. The current a/c has £8,400 and the savings a/c £28K, totalling £36,400.
4.
Barn Dance – Saturday 23rd March
The hall is booked, awaiting payment. The chips have been provisionally booked awaiting confirmation of numbers. A risk assessment needs to be completed – Jackie will speak to Mandy Atkinson. The volunteer teachers (Sabrina Courtney and Jess Ash) will man the door (7.15 to 8 ish).
We have the hall from 5pm, and Justin and Dan will be available to set up the stage. Melissa has the table covers. Amanda will sort out the ketchup etc. 

A big thank you goes to Helen Scott for producing the poster, and for making the tickets. John took all the relevant information to produce these. They will go to Claire who will hand number them and keep a list which will be used on the door on the night.

Dan is asking George about the games, and if he will be attending on the night.

Melissa has the raffle tickets and is collecting prizes. If needed, she will purchase some wine that can be raffled on the night.

To date only 6 tickets have been sold, although there is talk of interested people.

Another ParentMail/letter will go out to remind parents.

Melissa has the signs about toilets, smoking, drinking outside etc. They will need to be put up on the night.

As Helen Scott is unable to attend, a photographer for the night will need to be found.

5. Easter Egg Hunt
As in previous years, the PTA will supply 400 Cream Eggs and 14 larger ones. ACTION Caroline
Due to time pressures in school, not all classes may get time before Easter to do this. Therefore, the older classes may wait until the new term.

6. Summer fete
This should be an outside event, and needs several sub-committees. 
Arena/Stalls: Melissa, Jackie, Kay and Caroline – they will make contact with the emergency services to have some of these vehicles in the car park.

RAFFLE: this needs a volunteer (or two). Christine has agreed to be available if information is needed. If you are able to run this for the fete then please come forward.
Catering: Amanda and her team.

Advertising: Lauren (who may need a hand)

A letter will go out nearer the time asking for the donations as always. 

This year there is no theme.

7.
Funding Request
A possible request has come in from Sabrina Courtney who wondered if the PTA would purchase new bikes/scooters for the FS playground. Although, this is only for one year group it will benefit all new intakes for the length of their use. Jackie will inform Sabrina that she can put in a formal funding request.
8.
Any Other Business
A thank you goes to Shane Pike who has re-felted the PTA shed roof, mended the windows and put on a new working lock. Members discussed how best to thank him, possible with beer or a voucher.

A thank you goes to George who has independently raised nearly £2K through activities at work. 
New benches for outside, possibly with shade has been mentioned again as brought to the PTA through the Parent Reps. Jackie will investigate if this could be a possible purchase.

Meeting finished at 20:37
Next meeting
Tuesday 16th April 2013, 7.30 for 7.45 start.
